
 
CIPFA SOUTH EAST REGION ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2025         

  
Notice of Meeting 
 

The 2025 Annual General Meeting (AGM) of CIPFA South East Region (CSE) will be 
held virtually at 12 noon on Wednesday 23rd April 2025. 
 
Participation in this AGM is open to all members of CSE - ie all corporate members of 
CIPFA, all registered CIPFA students, accounting technicians and accounting 
technician students working in the public services as well as Advanced Diploma holders 
and students, who live or work in CSE’s area.  

 
The AGM is the formal focal point of the CSE year. Reports will be received from the 
Regional President and from the Honorary Treasurer.  
 
At the AGM, results of elections for the following Officers and Council Members of CSE 
will be announced. 

 
Regional President  
Regional Vice President  
Regional Junior Vice President 

Regional Secretary 
Honorary Treasurer

  
together with members of the Council to fill vacancies as follows: 

         

• 3 corporate members 

• Events administrator 
 

The Officer posts are for one year and the Council member posts are for two years. 
 

Nominations must be received by me 28 days before the meeting  
(ie by midnight on 26th March 2025). CSE Council will be putting forward nominations 
for all of the officer posts. Persons nominated must be proposed and seconded by 
members of CIPFA South East and must certify their agreement to the nomination.  
Nominations should be sent to me at South-East.Secretary@CIPFA.org. 
 
 
Cath Edwards 
Regional Secretary, CIPFA South East 
27 February 2025 
 
      
  


